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 We are preparing a dance for a musical performance at The Wonder Wheel  on June 21.

The choreography of the story requires a child between 9-13 to portray a person that is playing a video game.
It is no pay but the rehearsals with Choreographers-Napoleon Gladney and Aubrey Daval .
The behind the scenes of the creation of the choreography is being recorded as well as the final performance that will be available to all
participants in the dance.
If interested please reply immediately . 
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